
 

SHERRIE SWENSEN 
Salt Lake County Clerk 

NOTICE OF EARLY VOTING 

   2022 PRIMARY ELECTION 

SALT LAKE COUNY 
 

The 2022 Primary Election is being conducted mainly by mail. All eligible registered voters in 

Salt Lake County will be mailed a ballot. In conjunction with vote by mail, notice is hereby 

given that early voting locations will also be available for in-person voting for those who need 

the ADA amenities of the electronic voting machines, did not receive a by-mail ballot or 

misplaced their ballot, or prefer to vote in person.  Individuals who vote in person at an early 

voting location must show valid identification. A list of valid identification is available on 

the website. (Note: Same-day voter registration is available at early voting locations for which 

identification and proof of residency is required.) 
, 

EARLY VOTING IN THE COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE: 
Early voting will be offered at the County Clerk’s Election Division (Salt Lake County 
Government Center, 2001 South State Street, South Building, First Floor)  

weekdays from June 14th to June 24th, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Except early voting is 
closed on Monday, June 20th which is a federal holiday.) 
 

 

EARLY VOTING SATELLITE LOCATIONS, DATES & HOURS:   

Early voting will also take place at the following additional locations below from June 21st to 
June 24th, 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 

Location Address City 

Murray City Hall 5025 S State (100 E) Murray 

Riverton Senior Center 12914 S Redwood Rd (1700 W) Riverton 

Sandy Senior Center 9310 1300 E Sandy 

Trolley Square 600 S 700 E Salt Lake City 

 

FOR INFORMATION: 
 
Website: www.slco.vote                    Phone: (385) 468-7400                       Email:  vote@slco.org 
 

 

 
Dated this 3rd day of June, 2022 

http://www.slco.vote/
mailto:vote@slco.org

